
 

 

        
        

 

 

 

September 12, 2021 

 

   

WELCOME 

Psalm 122:1 says, “I was glad when they said to me, Let 

us go into the house of the Lord.” 

 

Thanks for joining us this morning.  We are so glad 

you are here and have connected with this church 

family as we fellowship and worship the Lord Jesus.  It is 

great to be in the house of the Lord today—looking 

ahead to a new year and new blessings!  

No matter what you’ve been through or what 

questions you might have about God and faith, our 

church family is a place where you’ll find the love, 

grace and forgiveness Jesus gives. 

 We hope you will come back and join us again. 

for more worship and fellowship. 
  NURSERY 

 

Is available for you to use this 

morning.  It’s upstairs, down the 

hall on the right.  Lucy or Phyllis are 

ready to meet and take care of 

your little ones while you enjoy this 

morning’s worship service.  

_______________________________ 

 

CONTACT US 

Office: 541.482.3836 

Fax:  541.482.3975 

Web: fbcashland.com 

Pastor Mike:  541.589.0805 

pastormikefast@gmail.com 

         Social Media: 

            

WEEKLY EVENTS 
 

SUNDAY 

Worship, 10:30 AM 

 

MONDAY  

 

TUESDAY 

Elder Meeting, 7 AM 

WMF, 9:30 AM 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Men’s Bible Study, 9 AM 

Worship Practice, 3 PM 

 

THURSDAY 

 

FRIDAY 

Men’s Zoom Bible 

Study, 7 AM 

Our Hope is that FBC is a 

place of ... 
 

 

... worship, as believers praise 

and honor the Lord transparently  

 

... encouragement, as believers 

fellowship genuinely  

 

... discipleship, as believers hear 

God’s Word consistently 

 

... growth, as believers are 

provided with tools for 

ministering effectively 

 

... urgency, as believers reach 

out to the lost compassionately. 

 
 

 

 

  

 We will remember you… 
There are copies of the 
facebook entry on the recent 
graduation of Janet Lindell to 
Heaven—they are on the 
foyer Information Board.  
                ********* 
Cards can be sent to Jerry 
Lindell & Family at … 47 
Reddington Drive, Greer, SC  
29650 

 

SEPTEMBER PRAYER FOCUS  
We invite you to pray for each 

of the prayer focuses below...or, 

drop a note to one or each of 

them... 
 

 

“Medford Gospel Mission” 
 

 

                                      

“PrimeTimers” 
 

Bob and Shirley Deuel 



 

 

 

 
 

 

EVENTS, MINISTRIES & OPPORTUNITIES 
 

 

WOMEN OF THE WORD BIBLE STUDY 

 A few spaces have opened-up in our on-going, 

“Women of the Word Bible Study” and we were 

wondering if you might be interested in joining us.  This Fall 

we will be doing a short 6-week study of Jonah (Thursdays, 

9/23-10/28) taught via YouTube by Sue Leboutillier.  

Participants watch the teaching video and complete a 

study guide at home before meeting with their local 

discussion group.  Check out the study website at:   

www.ccontario.com/wow-Jonah     

There are only a few new spaces available for Fall. 

 

 TWO SPACES are available in the Face-to-face 

morning discussion group led by Lyn Ruiz at her home in 

Phoenix.  Call Lyn for more information and registration for 

the morning group—541-821-4386. 

 ONE SPACE is available in the evening discussion 

group held via Zoom.  Requires reliable internet, email 

account, computer (or digital pad) with camera and 

microphone.  Call Kathy Mattson—541-292-4478 for more 

information and registration for the evening zoom 

discussion group. 
 
 

Women’ Missionary Fellowship …  

Tuesday, September 14th … 9:30 AM … FH 
 

Men’s Bible Study … Wednesday, September 15th … 9:00 

A.M. 
 

Coming Up . . . 

“I Wish I were in Hawaii” Party (will be re-scheduled) 

September 14th … Women’s Missionary Fellowship 

September 15th … Men’s Bible Study 

September 23rd … Women of the Word Bible Studies 
October 17th … Discovering FBC Class (Membership/Baptism/History)  

   

If you would like to connect to WiFi, please use network FBCGUEST and password 

fbc4wifi  

 

 

 

http://www.ccontario.com/wow-Jonah


 

 

 
 
 
   

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION SUPPORT 

Ministry support tool for seminary bound students.  If you would 

like to give to this ministry support, please make checks out to 

FBC and write CES on the memo line.  Thank You! 

 
 
MISSIONARY LETTERS 

Missionary Letters are located and available at the back of the 

sanctuary--back wall. 
 

 
MEN’S ZOOM BIBLE STUDY 

Friday mornings at 7 A.M.  If you’d like to join this group call 

Merrill Hayes—541-488-2598.  The current study is Romans.  

 
MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Men’s Bible Study will be starting Wednesday, September 15th at 

9 AM.   The study will be, “Sermon on the Mount” by John Stott.  

If you are planning to attend, please drop a note in the offering 

plate; or call the church—541-482-3836.  Thanks for your help. 

 
 

 

 

IN MEMORY 

Lynn Anderson graduated to Heaven on Sunday, August 22, 

2021.  A Celebration of Life was held in her honor last week.  

Cards can be sent to her brother, Robert Anderson c/o Litwiller-

Simonsen Funeral Home, 1811 Ashland Street, Ashland, OR  

97520 

 

FBC FOOD PANTRY 

More month than paycheck?  Feel free to help yourself to 

a bag of groceries from the Food Pantry.  The Food Pantry 

is the white cupboard in the Fellowship Hall.  And ... Thank 

You to all of you for your ‘WONDERFUL’ contributions. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


